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July 25, 1984

Docket No. 50-305

Wisconsin Public Service
Corporation

ATTN: Mr. C. W. Giesler
Vice President
Nuclear Power

Post Office Box 1200
Green Bay, WI 54305

Gentlemen:

Thank you for you letter dated July 11, 1984, which included a copy of
Wisconsin Public Service Corporations 1984 Emergency Exercise Objectives for
the Kewaunee Nuclear Plant exercise scheduled for October 23, 1984. We have
reviewed the objectives and find them acceptable. My staff will provide any
future comments regarding the scenario to Mr. Dave Seebart of your staff via
telephone.

If you have any questions, please contact William Snell at 312/790-5513.

Sincerely,

n

/V
. J. Paperiello, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

cc: D. C. Hintz, Plant
Superintendent

cc w/ltr dtd 07/11/84:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
John J. Duffy, Chief

Boiler Section
Ness Flores, Chairperson

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission IE ' 3S

W. Weaver, FEMA, RV
D. Matthews, EPB, OIE I

cc w/o Ltr dtd 07/11/84:
Resident Inspector, RIII
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